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-----Original Message----- 
From: Mark Warren [mailto:markwwarren@juno.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 03, 2007 1:47 PM 
To: planning.commission@rcgov.org; dan@co.pennington.sd.us 
Subject: SLR Cell Towers 

Hi, 

As a long time resident of the area I support erecting the Verizon cell tower at the 
Athletic Club and the Alltel tower at the WPVFD. 

Cell phone service is non-existent just a few miles west of the Athletic Club. Cell phones 
are not just a convenience anymore, in addition to personal and business use they are 
extremely valuable in emergency situations. People have died in the Victoria Lake area 
that may well have lived if better communications were available. Accidents and wild 
fires are difficult to report. 

Modern cell towers are unobtrusive, please don't let a few whiners disrupt progress. I 
personally liked the area before all the development. It seems ironic that these people are 
okay with building homes on undeveloped land but get excited about a tower that no one 
will even notice in a month or two. 

Thanks, Mark 
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